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I strongly encourage the ADEQ to deny this permit in the watershed of the Buffalo River.
This is clearly one of the most ecologically sensitive areas of our state not to
mention the tremendous tourism impact of the Buffalo river. It is far more important than
any one company’s operation or politics. Please do the right thing
and DENY THE REGULATION 5 PERMIT FOR THE C&H SWINE OPERATION.
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